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Bearcats Raising Money with New Football Helmet
Decal
JULY 12TH 2016 BY DEE LOFLIN

Dexter, Missouri - The Dexter Bearcats have been working hard all
summer to bring you their best when they take the field at Charles

Bland Stadium under the big lights on each Friday night!  Now it's our turn to show them
OUR BEARCAT PRIDE!!!!

Coach Goltra and the Bearcats are selling decals for $10 each to raise money for their full
contact camp next week in Buffalo, Missouri.  The decals are in limited supply and you
can contact any football player or coach to purchase them.  You may also contact Coach
Goltra via Facebook or (931) 209-3599.

The decals can be picked up during the weightlifting practices between 7:00 a.m. - 12:30
p.m. on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday of this week.

They are perfect for your vehicle or office and will be the same decal found on the
Bearcats' football helmets.

Bearcats Raising Money with New Football Helmet Decal

LAST UPDATED ON JULY 12TH 2016 BY DEE LOFLIN

https://showmetimes.com/Blogpost/v50b/Bearcats-Raising-Money-with-New-Football-Helmet-Decal

javascript:blogScrollToTop('body')


Go to post

     

More from ShowMe Times:

https://showmetimes.com/Blogpost/v50b/Bearcats-Raising-Money-with-New-Football-Helmet-Decal

